
We at Men’s Challenge of the Smokies are grateful for the past 10 years of the ministry to men who have
struggled with drug and alcohol addiction.  As part of our appreciation to our community,  partners, and

supporters, we will be hosting an “Open House” on Saturday, July 26  from 11 am - 2 pm.  We invite you
to come out and tour our campus, meet staff members, and have a hot dog lunch at no cost to you.  We

are thankful for the past 10 years and we are expectant and excited for the upcoming years.
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Scan to follow us on Facebook 



TO MAKE A DONATION:
PO Box 2157, Franklin, NC 28744 or ONLINE at our website: www.livinghopeway.com

FOR MORE INFO CONTACT US AT: 828-524-2157  Thrift Store: 828-586-9966

Follow us  @menschallengeofthesmokies #menschallengeofthesmokies

Save the Date
Our next graduation:
Saturday, June 21st 10am 
336 Living Hope Way
Reception immediately following
Everyone is invited to attend 

Thankful for the recent opportunities
to share testimonies and worship.

HAPPENINGSMEN'S CHALLENGE

We want to recognize and express gratitude
to the following Businesses/Organizations
for underwriting and sponsoring our first

annual Hope Gala this past March.  We will
continually recognize in our newsletters the
many groups who sponsored the Gala and

made it such a special evening.

Jeff Cloer

Thank you Carol Anne Bowers Bates for leading the men in a
fun evening of painting with Lamentations 3:23 being the theme

of the artwork.  We are so blessed by the love and support
offered by our community to the men in our recovery program.

Thank you!

Shepherds Call Baptist Church

Sprit Strong Asheville


